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June 2019                                                                                      
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am very pleased to be able to explain to you the arrangements for the Year 9 trip as part of Discovery 
Week 2019. On Monday 15th July we have arranged a day of problem solving and raft building activities at 
Stanborough Park Activity Centre.  
 
Your daughter will need to make her own way to the location and we will all meet outside Stanborough 
Park Watersports Reception (near the Terranova Restaurant) at 9.00am prompt for briefing, ready to 
start at 9.30am. We should be finished by 3.00pm so your daughter will need to be collected at that time 
or shortly after, also from Stanborough Park Watersports. 
 

● In anticipation of lovely weather, please provide plenty of water as well as a packed lunch and 
some snacks to enjoy at break times. .  A packed lunch will be provided for girls on free school 
meals. 

 
● You may wish to supply a small amount of spending money for ice creams, additional drinks or 

food. 
 

● It is recommended that the girls do not bring mobile phones/cameras as there will be some water 
sports activities involved. Please remember that all valuables/belongings are the responsibility of 
the girls and the school will not accept any responsibility for loss or damage to them. 

 
● Please ensure the girls wear suitable clothing and footwear for outdoor activities with water 

involved; such as shorts, t-shirt and old trainers. They must bring sun protection and, because 
these activities will take place whatever the weather, a lightweight waterproof jacket might be a 
good idea. They should also bring a change of clothes and a towel.  

 
Please bear in mind they may get wet. 
 
If you have not done so already could you please contact the school office and provide information about 
any medical conditions/medication the school needs to be aware of in relation to your daughter and, 
because we will be around water, her competence in swimming. If your daughter is required to take any 
medication during the day of the trip then she must bring it with her and hand it to a member of staff for 
safe keeping. 
  
We hope that this will be a very enjoyable day for all the girls.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss E Morgan 
PE Department 
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